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Balally Players present ‘Over The River And Through The Woods’, by Joe 
DiPietro, in the dlr Mill Theatre, 22 to 26 March 2022 
  
Our first production of 2022 will be the hilarious comedy ‘Over The River And 
Through The Woods’, by Joe DIPietro and will be performed in the dlr Mill Theatre 
from 22 to 26 March 2022.  
  
We’re planning a social night to attend the performance on 25 March and go for a 
few drinks after, so book in for that night to join Balally friends for the catch-up and 
the craic.  Bookings for all performances can be made via the dlr Mill Theatre 
website, www.milltheatre.ie, or by telephone to the dlr Mill Theatre Box Office at 01 
296 9340. 
  
Reminder - Open Night – Save The Date: 6th April 2022 
  
The new Committee are planning an Open Night to present the programme for the 
coming year and to announce details of play readings.  The proposed date is 
Wednesday, 6th April 2022, so please continue to save the date! 
  
Membership reminder 
  
Thanks to all who have paid their subs.  As the new performance year has now 
commenced following our AGM,, membership subscriptions for 2022 are now 
due.  The subscription remains unchanged at €40 and it all goes towards covering 
the cost of running Balally Players, staging shows and organising events. Payment 
can be made at the Open Night on 6th April 2022, or online using the following 
details, mentioning your name as the payment reference: 
  
BIC: BOFIIE2D 
IBAN: IE61BOFI90109575039444 
  
Condolences 
  
Our sincere sympathies go to Amy MacCarthy, whose grandmother, Noeline 
Murray, passed away recently. Ar dheis Dé go raibh a hanam dílis. 
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